5/29/2018 City of Foley Mail - Fwd: Resignation

f()le _ Katy Taylor <ktaylor@cityoffoley.org>

OFFICIAL EM

Fwd: Resignation

Kate Embry <kembry@cityoffoley.org> Tue, May 29, 2018 at 10:00 AM
To: Katy Taylor <idaylor@cityoffoley.org>

~~~~~~~~~~ Forwarded message ----------

From: Ken Schultz <kschu39@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Nov 9, 2017 at 2:22 PM

Subject: Resignation

To: kembry@ecityoffoley.org

Kate,
Please consider this my official resignation from the Depot Board, effective immediately, due to the fact | will be moving
out of the area in the near future. It has been an interesting time serving on the Board and sounds like things are moving

forward for the purchase of the new train which will be great.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Schuliz
kschudo@gmail.com

Kate Embry

City of Foley

Assistant City Clerk
251-970-5021
kembry@citycffoley.org
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